
Unit Scouter Volunteer of the Year 
 

1. This is an award to be given to your Unit’s Volunteer of the Year. 
2. Each Unit can only have one volunteer of the year. 
3. Please make this a Unit decision. 

4. Be concise yet descriptive in summarizing reasons why a person should be 

recognized. 
5. Turn in form before/by April 14th Roundtable (email to 

GWDUpdates@att.net) 

6. Unit must have a representative from the Unit to give out the award and the 

recipient of the award must attend the District Dinner. We encourage each 

unit to bring as many Scouters as they can to honor their volunteer of the 

year. 

7. Extra Mile Awards are still available for each Unit to honor the rest of 

their volunteers. There might be a nominal cost for these certificates, but 

you can give out as many as you wish. These can be given out at the 

District Dinner or at your Unit meeting. 
 

All awards will be presented at the Golden West District Scouter Recognition 

Dinner. Dinner flyers are available on the http://goldenwest.ocbsa.org  

 

What:  District Scouter Recognition Dinner  

When: Saturday, April 16, 2022 

6:00 PM 

Where: Golden Sea Restaurant  

 9802 Katella Ave. Anaheim 
 (Southwest corner of Katella and Brookhurst) 

 
 

  

http://goldenwest.ocbsa.org/


Unit Volunteer of the Year Form 
 

Name:        Unit:  

 

 

EXTRA MILER AWARDS:  

 

Simply state on the following lines why you want to honor this Volunteer for this: 
 

Enter your volunteer name and reason for each Extra Miler Award.  Maximum of 5 per unit: 


